
Minutes of the Groton Recycling Committee 

Groton Town Hall 

Thursday, October 14, 2021 

In Attendance: Tessa David, Diana Keaney, Jamie King  

Meeting opened: 7:05 pm 

September 9th minutes were approved unanimously as presented 
 
Grotonfest debrief: Went well as members actively talked to participants. Pens were good for 

handing out and talk initiators. Having fewer, select items, e.g. rain barrel, compost bin, kitchen 

scrap buckets worked well and less clutter. Easy access to literature needed is important. 

Discussed having containers within reach.  

Review Transfer Station plastic’s #2 sign and any other suggested signs: Not perfect but 

working. Check to see if Keith is okay if we make it a permanent sign. 

Update on approach/drive by sign plans. Val & Tom not present to discuss their progress. 

Update on Recycling Committee Tips in Herald: Diana proposed sending 3 a week to the Herald 

and see if they will print them. Committee agreed. 

Update on Transfer Station and Town wide Food waste collection. Requested signs for us to 

post. 

Other items to share? None. 

Adjourn: 7:55 
Next meeting: 11/11/21 if available  


